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June 3, 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

We are writing to let you know that e-scooters will not be permitted on the academy site. This decision has 
been made with the safety of all students, staff, and visitors in mind. 

E-scooters can pose a serious safety risk, especially in busy areas like school grounds. We have also 
received guidance from local authorities highlighting concerns around their use, including the fact that 
many e-scooters being used are not legal for use on public roads or pavements unless properly insured and 
licensed. 

To keep everyone safe and avoid any accidents or complications, we ask that students do not bring e-
scooters to the academy. If a student does arrive with one, they will be asked to take it home, and we will 
contact parents or carers as needed. 

Thank you for your understanding and support in helping us keep our school environment safe and focused 
on learning. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr E Muca (Landi) 
Acting Executive Headteacher 
Sutton House Academy & Victory Park Academy 

 


